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06 September 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer          
 
Arrangements have been made for Class 1 children to visit Pops Outdoor Adventure Centre as a part of 
their topic work on Monday 18th September 2023.  On the day, children will take part in a range of 
activities such as Den Building, Pizza Making and Rocket Launching workshops. 
 
We will be departing school at 9:10am by coach and will be returning before the end of the school day.  A 
packed lunch and drink will be required and full school uniform should be worn on the day.  Please ensure 
your child has suitable clothing and sensible footwear.  As this trip is taking place on a Monday, school is 
unable to provide a packed lunch. 
 
School is subsidising the cost of the visit, and we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £15.00 towards 
the cost of the visit.  This should be paid using the Arbor Parent Portal by Monday 18th September and 
consent must be given via the Arbor Parent Portal. 
  
In view of advice received from the Department of Education, I have to inform you that payment for the 
visit is at the discretion of the parent and that any contribution will be viewed as being voluntary.  It is 
important for me to stress, however, that in the event of an inadequate number of parental contributions 
being received, it will not be possible for the visit to take place. 
  
I do hope that you will be able to offer your support to school in our endeavours to offer broad educational 
experiences to our children and that you will feel able to forward a contribution to cover the cost of your 
child’s participation in the visit. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

L Jones 

 
Miss L Jones 
Class Teacher 
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